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Holcomb Farm Parking Lot Construction & Building Renovations 

“The Holcomb Farm is truly a special place in Granby. It reflects our heritage and provides 

residents and the region with new opportunities – both inside and out. The STEAP grant 

from the State of Connecticut made this possible.” 

- William F. Smith, Jr., Town Manager 
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Note: These photos represent a small portion of the project and not the project in its entirety. 

Award Date: July, 2013 

Date Completed: September, 2015 

Administering Agency: Office of Policy & Management 

Together with private contributions, the $500,000 STEAP grant to the Town of Granby provided 

funding to complete the construction of a parking lot and the rehabilitation of buildings at the 

Town’s innovative and creative Holcomb Farm property.  

These improvements allow the town the move forward with its goals of unique shared settings 

for both private and public events. In the past, the property has been used for various social 

gatherings and community celebrations. Now, the space will have an even larger, more positive 

economic and social impact within the community and region.  



 


